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Dear Partners, 

In consideration of the current situation of COVID-19 and to minimize the spread of the virus, 

we regret to inform that the Nefful Hong Kong 17th Anniversary Celebration, originally 

scheduled to be held on 26 March 2022, shall be postponed according to the latest anti-

epidemic policy of the Hong Kong SAR Government.  

The Company shall monitor the pandemic situation and comply with the Government’s 

epidemic prevention policy before assessing the possibilities of further progress on the 

Anniversary event. Please visit the official website, member portal, WeChat official account or 

Facebook of Nefful Hong Kong for the latest updates.   

We apologize for the inconvenience caused and seek your understanding in this 

matter. Thank you for your continuous support. 
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